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COMMUNICATION FROM MEXICO

The following communication, dated 3 April 2007, is being circulated at the request of the delegation of Mexico.
_______________


I would like to express my gratitude for your bold efforts to facilitate consultations among WTO Members and for your leadership in vigorously maintaining moving the negotiating process in the non-agriculture market access area.  I am convinced that the Doha Development Agenda is in a crucial moment, and that now is the time for definitions, political will and decisions, particularly from the main actors.


I wish to reiterate to you the firm and determined support of Mexico and its commitment to trade liberalization as a way to foster economic growth and development of all Members of the WTO.


To be successful, the Doha Round has to be concluded this year.  For this reason Mexico wishes to reiterate its total support to your important efforts in seeking the required consensus to achieve an ambitious and balanced outcome, with clear benefits for developing countries.


However, time is dangerously running out.  The next meetings of the Negotiating Group on Market Access will help us to have a clearer picture about the possibilities of obtaining a positive result from the negotiations.  In this context, I would encourage you to bring back to Geneva as soon as possible the NAMA negotiating process.


I have instructed our Geneva negotiators to intensify their contacts at all levels so as to support you in achieving a successful outcome of the Round.


Wishing you great success in this important task I remain,

Yours sincerely

[Signed]

EDUARDO SOJO GARZA ALDAPE
__________


